
Nursery’s Teddy Bear’s Picnic at 

Eastbourne Park 

 
 

We enjoyed 

sandwiches, cakes 

and some juice with 

our teddy bear’s. 

Before walking back to 

Nursery we all joined in 

with some circle games. 

The children enjoyed 

exploring their local 

environment as we 

walked to 

Eastbourne Park. 
Kainan remembered that 

we came to Eastbourne 

Park to hide our stones 

before Christmas. 


